
VACANCY ANNOUNCEMENT 
FEDERAL PUBLIC DEFENDER 

FOR THE WESTERN DISTRICT OF OKLAHOMA 
 
The United States Court of Appeals for the Tenth Circuit is accepting applications from 
all qualified persons for the position of Federal Public Defender for the Western District 
of Oklahoma. The term of office is four years, with potential for successive 
appointments. The current authorized annual salary is $172,500. The position is located 
in Oklahoma City, Oklahoma. 

The Federal Public Defender provides federal criminal defense services to individuals 
unable to afford counsel. The position will be available on June 6, 2022 subject to 
successful completion of a background investigation.  

For more information on how to apply, go to https://www.ca10.uscourts.gov/hr/jobs.  
The deadline for applications is Friday, September 17, 2021.  
 

The Federal Judiciary is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 

 
 

 

 


